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Stanton Bridge Primary School Newsletter 

Year 6 have had an action-packed half-term 
and have been progressing well with their 
learning.  

The Year 6 team consists of our teachers: 
Miss Cooper and Mrs Harris and TAs Mrs 
Faleel and Mrs Sheraz. 

  

English  

In English, we have been looking at the story 
of ‘Journey to Jo’burg’.  We wrote a 
narrative, as well as a diary entry about the 
story.  The pupils really enjoyed this text and 
have produced some excellent pieces of writing.  

Mathematics   

In mathematics, the children have been 
looking at fractions, decimals and 
percentages.  They then applied their 
knowledge to a shopping-based investigation, 
which provided them with the context of how 
these skills can be used in real life.  

The children then looked at measurement and 
practiced converting different units of 
length, mass and capacity.  They also studied 
area and perimeter and developed their 
understanding of volume. 

Science 

Our science topic this half term has been 
‘electricity’. We have looked at different 
types of electrical circuits and learned the 
scientific symbols for the different 
components.  Children investigated the impact 
of voltage on the brightness of a bulb and 
also had the opportunity to design and make 
their own working switches! 
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Art 

In Art, the children have been using batik to 
create their own African-style patterns and 
masks! 

 

History 

In History, the children have been studying 
the Kingdom of Ancient Benin.  They have 
enjoyed learning about the story of Eweka 
and discovering how the kingdom began.   

SPARK! 

This half-term, the children have continued 
to enjoy participating in their SPARK 
activities on Friday afternoons.  Children 
were given the opportunity to choose a new 
activity in which to participate, with a wide 
variety of options including: sign language, 
entrepreneurial club, sports and animation.   

Spelling Bee 

Well done to all the children for 
participating in this term’s spelling bee 
competition.  Look out for the dates of the 
next competition, coming soon..! 

 

Have a fantastic break – stay safe and 
come back well-rested and ready to learn! 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Year 6 Team 

 

 

 

Home Learning 
In Year 6, it is vital that 
children complete their 
home learning every week.   
Homework is given out on a 
Friday and due in on 
Wednesdays. 
 
Spellings 
Memorising your spellings is 
also crucial, as it will 
enable you to learn the 
spelling patterns needed for 
your writing.   
Spelling tests are on 
Fridays. 
 
Reading Books 
Reading books are changed 
on a regular basis. Please 
make sure that reading 
books and reading diaries 
are brought into school 
every day! 
 
Times Tables Rock Stars 

 
Please continue to encourage 
children to practice their 
times tables at home using 
the TTRS website: 
www.ttrockstars.com  
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